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Congratulations on choosing to participate in the Arizona FBLA state competition. At this year’s
state conference award session, students who placed top in their events will be identified and
will have the opportunity to represent Arizona FBLA at this year’s National Leadership
Conference in San Antonio, Texas.

The decision must be made now of whether or not you will go to the National Leadership
Conference if you qualify at the state level. The 2019 National Leadership Conference will take
place in San Antonio, Texas on Thursday, June 27 - Wednesday, July 3, 2019 (including travel
days).

I understand that the cost for my son/daughter to attend the National Leadership Conference
will be between $750 and $1,200 for a quad-occupancy rate. I acknowledge that I will be
responsible for any cost that my son/daughter’s school or district does not cover. Each student
will have the option to refuse the official FBLA Arizona trip and arrange his or her own trip.
Contact director@azfbla.org to pursue this option.

My son/daughter has permission and commits to attend the National Leadership
Conference in San Antonio, Texas (June 27-July 3, 2019) if he/she qualifies at the
2019 Arizona FBLA State Leadership Conference.

[ ]YES [ INO

Student name:

Student signature:

Parent/guardian name:

Relationship:

Parent/guardian signature:

Chapter:

Adviser:

All students registering to compete at the State Leadership Conference must return

this completed form to your local chapter adviser by Friday, March 29, 2019.
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